
Radnor Township Recreation and Community                         

Programming Department & Radnor Girl Scouts would 

like to thank everyone who came out for the  

2018 Girl Scout Campfire  
& Sing-A-Long! 

Friday, October 19, 2018 * 6:00 PM to 8:00 PM * The Willows Park 

There were lots of s’mores, 

smiles and sing-a-longs! 


